; December 23, 1936
Dear lr., Klooper:-- i

From your report of December 20, it appears that
you did hear Radio Station WSPR between 4:33 and
4:4]1 P.M. on December 19, 1936, and we are glad
to verify your reception.

Thank you for reporting.

Cordially yours,
T eyt SCcris
Commercial Manager
RADL O STATION WSPR



